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Russian company will soon restore flights to Havana

 

Havana, Oct 5 (RHC) The Rossiya Airlines company will resume its flight program between

Moscow and Havana starting on Sunday, October 13.

A report on the company’s website states that Rossiya, which belongs to the Aeroflot airline, will

restore the flights with a weekly frequency, on Sundays.

In December 2023, Rossiya started seasonal flights on this route, which operate during the high

season for tourism in the Caribbean country, coinciding with northern winter.



The company also operates flights from Moscow to the Cuban resort of Varadero, about 140 km

east of Havana, with a frequency of three times per week since October 3. (Source: Prensa Latina)
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